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Well I can’t quite believe how quickly this year has flown but here we are 
again at the end of another school year.  
The children have all worked incredibly hard all year and we are very proud 
of all of them. 
Whilst we are very sad to be saying goodbye to our lovely Year 6 children, 
we know that they will soon settle into their new schools and go onto 
achieve wonderful things and continue to make us proud.  
I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of myself, the staff and the 
governors of Sacred Heart School, to thank you all for your amazing support 
throughout the year. I know that we all feel very privileged to be working 
with you and your wonderful children.  
I wish you and your families a very happy and fun filled holiday and we look 
forward to returning in the Autumn term, rested and ready for all the hard 
work to start again. 
God Bless 
Mrs Barnes  

Have you got any questions, concerns or queries? Please don’t hesitate 
to come in and see us. 

School Uniform 

Just a reminder that when you are buying new uniform for your children for 
September, please ensure that you buy school shoes and not trainers as  
children are not permitted to wear these in school.  
Don’t forget that uniform is available to buy from Tesco Direct as an  
alternative option to Identity if you wish. 
The Parish of Our Lady of Furness have recently launched a school uniform 
scheme where parishioners have donated money for the schools to use, to 
buy uniform for families experiencing financial difficulties. If you need help 
providing shoes or uniform at any point during the school year please come 
into school to see me and we can help. 
Please make sure that everything new that you buy is clearly labelled with 
your child’s name before returning to school so things don’t get lost.                                                      
Thanks 

Dates for your diary: 

 

School closes for the 
Summer break 

 

Thursday 20th July at 
3.15pm 

 

Please note, there is 
no after school club on 

this day 

 

School re-opens for the 
Autumn term  

 

Monday 4th  
September 2017 

Changes for September 

From September After School Club will be held in Sacred Heart Presbytery to accommodate the growing 
numbers of children. Access can be gained through the Nursery playground to pick children up at the end 

of the day. As Miss Casey is leaving us, Miss Dale will be the new after school club supervisor alongside 
Miss Pickering. Unfortunately, prices for both after school club and breakfast club will have to rise in  

September as they have both been running at a considerable loss over this last year. Any fees still owing 
must be paid up by the end of term or you will be unable to use these clubs when we restart school. I will 

let you know the new prices at the start of the Autumn term. 
 

In September also, we are hoping to become a ‘cashless’ school, as the majority of schools in Barrow  
already are. This means that all payments for school meals, trips, tuck shop etc will be made online 

through an School Payment App. Further details in September!! 
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